Learning Place Preschool 2020-2021 COVID-19 Plan
The following plan is fluid and is liable to change based on CDC guidance.  Families must agree to these policies in order to attend The Learning Place Preschool (TLP). TLP staff will be implementing this plan in order to better protect your child from COVID-19.
Your signature below acknowledges that COVID-19 is still active and contagious and that participation in TLP Preschool may result in your child becoming infected with COVID-19.  By signing below, you release and agree to hold The Learning Place Preschool, First Presbyterian Church, and their representatives harmless from any and all causes of action, damages, costs, expenses, and compensation if your child contracts COVID-19 as a result in participation at The Learning Place Preschool.
· Parents will no longer be allowed in the church building.  We will be using a pull-up/drop off system.  If your child arrives late or must leave early, you will be met at the door but only the student will be allowed into the school.  

· Everyone (staff and students) must be temperature checked using a contactless thermometer before entering the building. Random temperature checks will be taken during the school day to better ensure a safe environment.

· Children will wash their hands and/or use sanitizer upon arrival

· A temperature check will be required of any visitor and masks will be required of all visitors above 2 years old

· Children and staff will use hand sanitizer and wash hands frequently

· The Learning Place will be frequently sanitizing toys, hand rails, and other frequently used areas or items

· All snacks must be pre-packaged by the manufacturer.  No homemade snacks will be allowed. 

· Any symptomatic children will remain (under supervision) in a symptom room until they can be picked up 

· If a child exhibits any COVID-19 symptoms not limited to uncontrolled coughing, fever or chills, unexplained fatigue, diarrhea, new loss of taste or smell, vomiting he/she must stay home or go home

· No child may come to school if given fever reducer within the previous 24 hours. 

· If your child has been exposed to COVID-19, we strongly encourage you to have your child tested.

· If a close family member tests positive, please inform TLP Preschool.

· If a child or staff member tests positive, The Learning Place will be closed for 48 hours in order to deep clean.  Depending on when we learn of the positive result, this may result in your child’s class being cancelled.  If we must close during school days, there will be no tuition reimbursement for COVID closures.  

· If a student or staff member tests positive, the individual must remain at home for a minimum of 2 weeks and must have a negative test result that was taken no more than three days before a return to The Learning Place.

· This is a team effort.  We will do our best to protect your child and your family and we ask the same of you.

I have read and agree to the terms listed above.  
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________________________________
Parent Signature: ___________________________________________________________________________
Date: ______________
